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16th September 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer,  
 
RE: Parental Survey  
 
We hope that this letter finds you and your family safe and well.  Firstly, we would like to thank you all for your tremendous 
support as always at the start of this new school year.  Our students have made a brilliant start to the new academic year, 
with our Year 7 and Year 12 students quickly settling into our school routines and expectations.  Your support in ensuring 
that your child’s return to school has been so successful, has been hugely appreciated and highly valued.  
 
As you know, here at St Mary’s, we pride ourselves in our work and relationships with parents and carers.  We strive to 
support you and your child in every possible way, so that all students at St Mary’s feel safe, happy and valued here at 
school.  Staff at school work tirelessly to ensure that all students are supported academically so that they are able to reach 
their full potential and make excellent progress. We also provide many extracurricular opportunities for students to 
develop their gifts and talents and develop holistically.  
 
To ensure that we continue to develop all aspects of school life, we would really appreciate your feedback via the 
completion of the attached ‘Parental Survey’.  The attached survey includes ten questions as well as space for you to share 
any additional thoughts or comments that you may have after you have answered the questions.  Your views are vitally 
important to us all here at St Mary’s, therefore if you could please complete the attached survey at a convenient time, 
that would be greatly appreciated.  Please click the link, answer each question and then click ‘submit’.  
 
Finally, thank you again for your amazing, ongoing support.  Our partnership with parents and carers is hugely important 
and we are blessed to have such a supportive and caring parental body.  If you do have any queries at all, or if you are 
ever concerned about your child, please do not hesitate to contact us here at school.   
 
Many thanks as always for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 

 

 
 

Mr McDonald         Mr Turnbull    
Assistant Headteacher Pastoral      Assistant Headteacher Sixth Form  
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